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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

@RideSunRail /RideSunRail #RideSunRail

DID YOU 
KNOW?
Uber and the cities of 

Maitland, Altamonte 

Springs, Longwood, 

Lake Mary & Sanford 

have enhanced their 

discount program from 

their respective SunRail 

stations. Now a 20% 

discount applies for trips 

from a SunRail station to 

anywhere in one of the 

above cities; 25% if you 

stay within the same city 

as the SunRail station.  

For additional details 

including promotion 

codes, visit the station 

pages on SunRail.com

September 24-30, is designated as National Train Safety Awareness Week, reminding us all to be 

safe when onboard, at stations and when crossing train tracks. SunRail is creating its own Train 

Safety Awareness campaign – which kicks off on Monday with social media, digital images and 

outdoor billboards. SunRail has also worked with local law enforcement and first responders to 

promote the new campaign through education and enforcement days. Tie, SunRail’s safety squirrel 

mascot will be making onboard appearances Friday, September  29.

“We invite our businesses, local government and other community partners to join in with SunRail to 

promote train safety next week,” said Nicola Liquori, SunRail CEO. “Our team has put together a 

package of digital and printed materials, which we are happy to share with our business partners. 

SunRail has 144 grade crossings along our corridor, and so it is vital that we remind ourselves, our 

co-workers and others to be smart and safe around all train tracks.”

If you would like a Train Safety Awareness package sent to you for your business, organization or 

building, please contact alexis@evolvetoday.com

Train Safety Awareness Week




